COMMUNICATION C6
ITEM NO. 1

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

September 14, 2021

From: sherry meng

Sent: Saturday, September 04, 2021 12:22 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Re: for file OP.21.001,Z.21.002

To whom may concern:

| don’t support the idea of above application. The 12 storey building is too high for this low rise community.

Compare to the 3 storey townhouses on the corner of east south or east north of Fossil hill road and major Mackenzie,
and the high school on the north west corner. The 12 storey building looks way off in the community, and doesn’t look
good on the city plan. It is a bad plan.

Meanwhile, it will cause too much traffic jam, because of the high population from high rise condo, plus the parents
drop off kids to school.

The low rise townhouse or commercial buildings are the best choices for this lot.

| am not able to attend the meeting, | live in .Alexie way, that is my opinion.

Thank u,

Sherry
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